
Watch Our Penguins Walk

It’s  that  time  of  year  again:  Preparation  is  underway  to
celebrate the achievements of the Class of 2014 at this year’s
Commencement Ceremony, and the college needs volunteers to
make  the  event  successful  for  our  graduates.  There  are  a
variety of opportunities for the college community to get
involved, ranging from assisting with the distribution of the
faculty and staff caps and gowns to helping at the graduation
ceremonies. The college invites you to participate in these
activities as we celebrate the excitement of our students and
honor their academic success.

Anyone interested in volunteering should email Michelle Golder
as soon as possible. A Commencement Volunteer training will be
held Monday, June 16, 2 – 3 p.m. in GHL 213. Supervisors have
been encouraged to work with employees on their schedules to
allow them to participate.
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